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What is the Approved Products List?

Comprehensive list of products approved for 

installation in City infrastructure projects,

100’s of products including pipes, fittings, 

valves, hydrants, manholes, irrigation and 

street lighting.

Suppliers & manufacturers must apply, and 

their products evaluated prior to acceptance,

Council Approval is required.



Purpose of Policy

Ensure high quality and long-last 

infrastructure,

Standardize products for consistency,

Limit inventory for maintenance efficiency,

Make it easier for contractors & suppliers to 

source products.



Why Rescind the Policy?

 Improve administration efficiency,

Suppliers constantly contacting City for inclusion of their products,

Technical information and analysis is required to support each 

product evaluation,

 Inefficient to prepare Council report for each product request,

Backlog of requests waiting for approval.



What will it be replaced with?

Council Policy would be replaced with Administration Policy,

Administration Policy includes:

 Product Review Request Form and process (available on City Website),

 Multi-department evaluation committee that reviews each requests,

 Sign-off by General Manager, Infrastructure

Council approval no longer required.



Next Steps

Rescind Council Policy 266,

Amend Bylaw 7900 – Subdivision, 
Development & Servicing Bylaw,

Amend Policy 265 Engineering 
Drawing Submission 
Requirements. 

Implement APL Administration 
Policy.



Questions?


